
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 7, 2017 

 

 

 

Honorable Members of the 

West Allis Common Council 

7525 W. Greenfield Avenue 

West Allis WI  53214 

 

RE:  Art Sales at Arts a’Fair Event 

 

Dear Common Council Members: 

 

Our third annual Arts a’ Fair is to be held Saturday, September 16, 2006.  It is a successful event 

and we continue to have artists display their work. In the past, we have encouraged the artists to sell 

their work outside of the event; however, this discourages the sale of the items they display.  The 

Arts and Culture Task Force requests that permission and an exception be granted to allow the 

artists to sell items at the event.  The requirement will remain that the artwork will not be removed 

until the closing of the event so it will continue to be on display.   

 

The event encourages artists in our community adding to the image of our City.  Allowing the sale 

of their work at the event will encourage them further.  

 

Thank your for your consideration.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeannette Bell, 

Mayor 

 
JB:jfw 
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